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19th January 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 

 

Etone College Ski Trip to Italy - Easter 2024 

 

As we are fast approaching the Italy Ski trip I would like to invite you to attend an information evening on 

Tuesday 20th February at 5.30pm in the Main Hall at Etone College. 

 

The evening will allow me to share essential information regarding departure and return times, trip itinerary, 

behaviour expectations etc. You will also have an opportunity to ask questions and meet some of the staff running 

the trip. Can you please ensure you have completed the previously sent form requesting passport information for 

your child. I would kindly ask that you bring your child’s passport and GHIC with you to the information evening 

so we can take a copy of essential information.  

 

In addition to your child’s passport and GHIC information we also require your child’s shoe size, height, 

weight, head circumference in cm (for ski helmets) and their ski ability.  Please follow the link/QR code 
to complete this information prior to the evening.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/vrYdAvB21J                                                                    

 

Please be reminded that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 

Should your child be removed from the trip due to poor behaviour or attendance concerns, we 

would not accept liability for any payments made and no refunds will be issued.  

 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mrs Harris 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/vrYdAvB21J

